
 

 

The members of Newcomers and Neighbors of Somerset Hills invite you to join 
our club and help us maintain and build the quality of social interaction we so enjoy.  
We are a non-profit, social organization offering a variety of interesting activities 
and social events. 

We meet regularly within each interest group and hold several club socials annually.  
Many of us have developed life-long friendships through NNSH, while enjoying 
many fun and rewarding activities.  We are confident that you, too, will enjoy this 
affiliation. 

The club has been in existence since 1965 and is open to area residents, both new 
and old. Its core foundation has remained solid in that we ensure our social element 
meets the expectations of all members. We welcome members’ input and offer 
several opportunities during the year for interested non-members to learn more 
about NNSH.  In the fall, we host an informational open house at a local library 
and in the spring, we participate in Basking Ridge’s Charter Day.  For dates and times, 
click on the “Public Events” tab. 

Of course, we are available anytime to discuss membership and details of our 
offerings. Please see our “Interest Groups” and “Join Us” tabs. 

I do hope you will consider joining our club. If you have any questions, please email 
me at nnshpresident@gmail.com.  

Sincerely, 
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